
 
Notice of Meeting to Adjourn the 2020 Board of Review Due to COVID-19 Concerns Town of Grover, 
Marinette County.   
The Board of Review will meet on the 5th day of May, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. at the Grover Town Hall for the 
purpose of calling the Board of Review into session during the 45 day period beginning on the 4th 
Monday of April, pursuant to Wis. Stat. § 70.47(1).  
Due to the current public health crisis related to COVID-19, the Board of Review will be adjourned until a 
later date which will be noticed to the public. 
Notice is hereby given this 28th day of April, 2020 by: 
Lisa Witak 
Town of Grover Clerk/Treasurer 


